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December 2, 1952.

The ~oard of Trustees held its re ular meeting in the Director's
Room of the Deposit Bank, all members being present, and the following
business transacted:

Upon a motion made by Mr. Madison, seconded by Mr. Barlow,
other members voting aye it was agreed that the Assessment on Standard
Oil Company equipment in the City of Smiths Grove should remain at
$1,000.00 instead of the $415.00 which said Company claims is their
assessment for County and State Tax. Clerk to inform Mr. Charles
Hildreth of same.

Motion was made by Mrs. Stone, seconded by Mrs. Crump,
that a fee of $10.00 be charged each wholesale concern who unloads
in Smiths Grove. Fee to be called an unloading license.

Cemetary Road - Request Mr. Logan to see Mr. Anderson,
Magistrate, about getting chug holes repaired as it is County road.

Upon amotion made by Mrs. Stone, seconded by Mr. Madison,
Clerk is to notify Mr. C. M. Hall that he is laid off during the
months of December 1952, and January and February 1953, as Cemetary
caretaker.

Clerk to pay Marshall $24.00 and Judge $16.00 as their
commission on fines imposed since last meet~ng.

As there was no further business meeting was adjourned.


